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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD

Date:  09/18/2006

Time: 10:25 AM

Mail Control
or  Report No(s).

139040 License No(s). 37-30426-01 Docket No(s). 03034622

Name of Licensee: The Heart Group, Ltd.

Name of Participant(s): Beth Woodeson

Telephone No. 717-397-5484

Subject:
(NOTE:  This will be used as the 
 Documents Title in ADAMS)

RAI, Need attestation statement

Summary: I left a voice mail requesting a preceptor signature for Dr. McKernan’s
training associated with the experience requirement i 10 CFR
290(c)(ii)(G), eluting generator systems.

I received a reply saying that the information was faxed.  At 2:03 PM I
called and asked if Eric E. Weis should still be the contact person based
on the letter dated September 12, 2006 from Dr. Clark.  I was told that
Mr. Weis is no longer with the company and the contact person should
be Joe Frank, CEO with the telephone number 717-390-4650.

Action Required: Update LAT.
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